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I object to the proposed representations for the 2019 Elections.

It`s unequal and so undemocratic. We, who live in the city of Christchurch should have just as much
an equal say on what is happening around our countryside...We enjoy going out to the country and
USED to enjoy swimming in our rivers, which greedy farmers have so destroyed...how dare they, and
how dare Ecan can allow it!
Unequal representation will result in you putting in your farmer friends so as you and they can make
more money. 

Watch what you do, as kama is a reality!!

Liz Davidson.
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